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‘Wow of the Week’:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Royles Brook Primary School Newsletter 
“Be Kind, Be Thankful, Be Ambitious” 

 

 

 

06.11.24 @ 15:30 – 16:30 – Parent Workshop on Reading and Phonics (Reception – Y6 families 

welcome) Please join us to find out how you can support your child with reading at home. 

08.11.24 – Times Table Rockstar Day. Dress like a Rockstar! 

10.11.24 @ 10:15 – Remembrance Service at Thornton Cenotaph. All welcome to attend.  

14.11.24 @ 14:45 – Poplar Class Assembly 

21.11.24 @ 14:45 – Oak Class Assembly 

28.11.24 @ 14:45 – Maple Class Assembly  

 

A list of key dates for the academic year can also be found on the school website. 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 
Notices: 

Stars of the Week 

Ash –  

Elm –  

Hazel –  

Juniper –  

Linden – 

Maple –  

Oak –  

Poplar –  

Rowan –  

Sycamore –  

Willow –  

 

Readers of the Week 

Ash –  

Elm –  

Hazel –  

Juniper –  

Linden –  

Maple –  

Oak –  

Poplar –  

Rowan –  

Sycamore –  

Willow –  

 

 

Welcome back to the second half of our autumn term. It’s going to be a busy term filled with class assemblies 

and a variety Christmas events and productions. Please keep an eye on the Important Dates section of the 

newsletter for regular updates on what’s coming up. 

A polite reminder, please ensure your child does not bring any personal belongings into school such as pencil 

cases, note pads, toys. School will provide equipment for all children. We don’t want belongings getting lost or 

damaged. Thank you for your support with this in advance.  

Remembrance poppies will go on sale next week. Our year 6 leadership team will be selling poppies at break 

times. Please send contributions with your child if you wish for them to purchase a poppy.   

Kindness Challenge – please see the additional section below for details!  

 

Important Dates 



The Kindness Challenge – NSPCC Fundraising Event  

Please join the NSPCC challenge and let’s spread some kindness around Thornton! With one of 

our core school values of ‘being kind’ we couldn’t think of a better initiative to support.  

Every child will come home on Friday 1st November with a pebble. Please decorate your pebble 

at home and include a kind message (please also include from Royles Brook Primary School on 

your pebble). When you have decorated your pebble please return it to school and we will 

deliver decorated pebbles to places in our local community, such as care homes, shops, local 

businesses and more!  

Please return decorated pebbles to school no later than 15th November. In addition to your 

pebble, if you wish, please send a cash donation and all donations will go to the NSPCC in 

support of their Kindness Challenge initiative.  

 

 

 

 

 

Key Contacts 

Initial Contact 

Your child’s class teacher should be your first point of call and can usually help with 

most enquires. They are available at the start or end of the school day on the gates/ 

playground or via appointment. To make an appointment with your child’s class teacher 

please call the school office on 01253 821396 or email office@roylesbrook.lancs.sch.uk 

Extended School Services Contact 

Stay and Play – Mrs A. Tauber – 01253 821396 or 07752 868674 

Safeguarding Contact 

Mrs D. Lambert – DSL and Senior Family Link Worker - 01253 821396 or 

flm@roylesbrook.lancs.sch.uk 

Mrs C. Williamson – Safeguarding Governor – 01253 821396 

 

 

Attendance  

Class Attendance  
 

W/C 29.10.24 

Overall 
attendance 

academic year 
24-25 

 

Class 
lates  
W/C 

29.10.24 

Ash    

Elm    

Hazel    

Juniper    

Linden    

Maple    

Oak    

Poplar    

Rowan    

Sycamore    

Willow    

Total 

 

   

 

 

 
Punctuality 

A polite reminder, the playground opens 

from 08:35, children can enter school 

from 08:40 – 08:45. The gates will 

continue to close promptly at 08:45. If 

you arrive after the gates have closed, 

your child will need to enter school via 

the office and an adult will need to sign 

them in on the electronic sign in system. 

Thank you for your support in maintaining 

punctuality.  

 

mailto:office@roylesbrook.lancs.sch.uk
mailto:flm@roylesbrook.lancs.sch.uk

